
On 15 ς 28 March 2015, five Cambodian 
pastors from Kampong Cham, Kampong 
{ǇŜǳ ŀƴŘ tƘƴƻƳ tŜƴƘ ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ {ƛƴƎŀǇƻǊŜΧ 



Group photo at entrance of 

Synod building 

Group photo with Rev. David 

Lim and Tristan 

Group photo with Rev. Peter 

Chan 

Group photo with Rt Rev. Dr 

Steven Gan 



The 2 weeks attachment to The Presbyterian 
Church in Singapore had been a refreshing 

and inspiring experience for them. 

Group photo of the Cambodia Working Committee 



THANK YOU TEAM  

for making their time here fruitful 
and enjoyable! 

The awesome Synod office staff that made it all possible! 



In the short two weeks with us, the 
/ŀƳōƻŘƛŀƴ tŀǎǘƻǊǎ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘΧ 



ÅThe Presbyterian Community Services 
 

Meeting with Rev. David Lim at 

the PCS office 

Group photo with Rev. David 

Lim and Tristan 

Rev. David Lim sharing the 

vision and mission of PCS 



ÅTrinity Theological College 
�Å  

Rev. Yap Seok 

Chin introducing 

the TTC 

campus  

�Æ 

Walkabout in 

TTC library 

�Å  

At the TTC 

chapel 

�Æ 

Group photo 

with Rev. Dr 

Leonard Wee 

and Rev. Yap 

Seok Chin 


